CHRISTMAS GREETINGS FROM URUGUAY!!

It is difficult to think of Christmas in the hottest season of the
year. Nevertheless, at this time, we think of you, our many friends,
who through the past year have made our work possible, and have
lightened the load by your prayers, and faithfulness!

This year God has truly moved in our midst. Hundreds have
found Christ as their Saviour, and are becoming well-founded Chris-
tians.

In the past three years, the work here, has grown more than
one-thousand per cent! All praise, and glory belong to God!

We thank you for your help, and wish you a most prosperous year
inthe Lord!

The Giordanos,
Anthony and Rita
Bettsey and Allan.
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